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I-270 Air Quality Research Project
�� CDOT is committed to understanding the 
effects of construction activities on air quality. 

�� CDOT is planning a research effort to monitor 
air quality along I-270. The monitoring will 
provide a baseline for various pollutants 
before, during, and after construction of 
improvements along I-270.

�� This research project is independent of the 
I-270 Corridor Improvements Environmental 
Assessment, but the two efforts could support 
each other’s understanding.

�� For more information, please contact Tamara 
Rollison at tamara.rollison@state.co.us.
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